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LEGAL NOTICE


Pursuant to I.C. 13-3-34 (b) (1), the Board of Directors of the New Paris Conservancy District hereby solicit nominating petitions for the Directorship Area IV on the Board of Directors of the New Paris Conservancy District.  The Directorship Area IV position is currently held by Mr. Gary Dausman.  Anyone wishing to place their name in nomination for this position on the Board of Directors must submit a nominating petition signed by at least five (5) freeholders from the Directorship Area IV.  Such nominating petition must be mailed to the mailing address of the Conservancy District and received prior to December 1, 2020.  The mailing address of the New Paris Conservancy District is P.O. Box 92, New Paris, Indiana 46553-0092.  The petition may also be delivered to the District Office located at 18121 County Road 29, New Paris, Indiana, and must be received before December 1, 2020.  To be eligible to serve on the Board of Directors from Directorship Area IV, a candidate must be a freeholder or the designee of a corporate freeholder within Directorship Area IV and must be qualified by knowledge and experience in matters pertaining to the District.  A description of Directorship Area IV can be obtained by contacting the Financial Clerk/Secretary, Diane Smith, for the Conservancy District at (574) 831-6100; or looking up the District in the map section on our website; at: newparisconservancydistrict.com
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